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Integrated LED Headlamp Control Unit Update 
EV9 GT-Line MY24 | 30/08/2024 
 

Dear Owners, 

An OTA Update for the Integrated LED Headlamp Control Unit (ILCU) will be available from the 

30th of August 2024. This update is only applicable to some EV9 GT-Line variants. 

 

What’s New 

This OTA update allows the intelligent front-lighting system to be activated in the vehicle 

settings. 

- Intelligent Front-lighting system (IFS): controls portions of the high beam to avoid 

blinding oncoming drivers while maintaining optimal forward visibility for the user’s 

own vehicle. 

 

We hope that this OTA update will enhance your driving experience with added safety. 

 


